
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH  

FINANCE COMMITTEE - 2016 INTERIM BUILDING FUND REPORT 

 

It is apparent at Little Flower that our infrastructure is aging and it is costing a great deal to maintain and 

upgrade our facilities.  
 

This year (2016) has been an exceptional year. When the budget was set for 2016 the Finance Committee 

projected expenditures in the Building Fund of $30,000 and revenue of $20,800 which translates into a deficit 

of $9,200. Over the year the situation has worsened to the point where now we are projecting a deficit of 

$53,282. The increase in the deficit is a result of a leaking roof, a pigeon infestation and higher than expected 

costs to replace steam lines.  
 

The only regular source of income that we have going into the Building Fund is interest on the building fund 

money that is invested. The Little Flower Men's Club also helps us out financially with certain projects. 
 

Here are the details of the projected 2016 Building Fund income and expenses: 
 

INCOME   

Interest on building fund investments  $    17,800   

Donation from Little Flower Men's Club          3,000   

Profit from beef banquet             350   

Donation to purchase lawn mower             506   $     21,656  

   

EXPENSE   

Roof Repairs  $    21,801   

Repair/replace steam lines        16,410   

Pigeon removal        14,292   

Lighting upgrade           9,060   

Paint rectory exterior          5,681   

Computer           1,998   

Repair rectory dining room wall          1,502   

Carpet cleaning          1,443   

Roof top air conditioner repairs             776   

Clothes dryer             755   

Television for rectory             537   

Lawn mower             494   

Printer             179   

WCB Adj on previous year expenses              10   $     74,938  

   

NET LOSS   $     53,282  
 

 

While we do have sufficient funds in the Building Fund to cover this deficit, the Finance Committee is 

concerned with the deficit and feels the prudent thing to do is to replace these funds. As the building continues 

to age, future repairs and maintenance will become much more costly. Therefore it is important to preserve 

our current level of reserved funds.  
 

The Men's Club has stepped up to help and has contributed $3,000 toward the painting of the exterior of the 

rectory and this contribution is greatly appreciated. However, our current situation also requires the support of 

our parishioners. If you are able to assist us in reducing this deficit please remember that every contribution is 

greatly appreciated and that no contribution is too small. Can you contribute $25 or $50 or $100 or more ???? 
 

Little Flower is known as a parish of very generous parishioners who give freely of their time, talent and 

treasure. Please help us preserve our parish buildings, not only for our own enjoyment, but also for future 

generations. 
 

A special contribution envelope for the building fund is attached. Your contribution may be placed in the 

collection basket or delivered in person to the parish office.  

 

In advance, we say thank you for your prayerful consideration of our appeal. 


